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Keep HB 2020 strong by holding polluters accountable.  In rural Oregon we are in dire need of
clean energy jobs and this bill will help low income people financially.  Do not water it down
by rolling back existing climate legislation.  Thank you for your commitment to a cleaner and
Oregon. 

-Chriset Palenshus
Roseburg OR 
541.236.3288
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